
PART OF YMCA BOURNEMOUTH

CHILD
CONTACT CENTRE 

Please help us to 

Give the gift of
family this Christmas                                          
Families come in all shapes 
and sizes.
Families like to keep in touch at 
Christmas.

Some parents and children do not live 
together and need a safe place to meet.

YMCA Bournemouth’s Child Contact 
Centre can provide this but needs 
donations so that the service is 
accessible to everyone.

Please bring in your coins, to go in your 
class present between 23rd November 
and 10th December 2021.

Any donations will be used to offer
discounted supervised and supported 
contact sessions to families over the 
Christmas period and into the New Year.

Thank you

	 If you would like to know more about
	 the work of YMCA Bournemouth
	 please look at our website: 
	 www.ymcabournemouth.org.uk

Together we can change lives


